
Duggan School 
 38 West Porter St   Waterbury, CT 06708 

203-574-8875 
Dr. Patricia Frageau, Principal 

Mrs. Melissa DiGiovanni, Vice Principal 
 
 

To our Duggan School Families: 

I have received news of a wonderful opportunity for our school. We have been awarded a 21st 

Century Community Learning Centers Grant to offer an academic enrichment program for our 

6th through 8th grade students. 

The program will run from 2:25 – 4:15 with transportation provided and snacks given daily. 

There will be many special activities and opportunities within the program such as: 

 Homework assistance 

 Lego Robotics Program with district competitions 

 Health and Fitness programs including - Yoga, Healthy Eating Habits, 1st Aid and 

Babysitting Certification from the American Red Cross 

 Book Clubs 

 Career and College Exploration- with visits to UConn Waterbury, Post University, 

and Naugatuck Valley Community College 

 STEM Projects – Science/Technology /Engineering/Math   

 Family activities including Saturday field trips 

 We are presently developing a summer portion to be added for our students who 

are enrolled (more information to follow) 

Please return attached application by February 22, 2018. 

We look forward to sharing this opportunity with our school families! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Patricia Frageau 

 

 



 

 

 

 


